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For immediate release. 
 
LOUIS ‘MAC’ MCLAIN JOINS THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
 
Louis R.‘Mac’ McLain III, director of major gifts for Texas Wesleyan University, has been 
elected to the board of trustees of The Fort Worth Police Officers’ Award Foundation. He 
replaces Marvin Champlin who had served on the Board since 1988. 
 
“We will miss Marvin, the time and energy that he offered to reward the hard work of others 
represents the heart and soul of what we hope to accomplish. His enthusiasm and faithful 
commitment have inspired others to join in our task,” said Chair John Joyce. 
 
McLain is an active member of various boards in the Fort Worth area including the Fort Worth 
Chamber of Commerce, the Rotary Club of Fort Worth, and the Breakfast Club of Fort Worth. 
 
Believed to be a national model for private sector support of professionalism in police work, The 
Fort Worth Police Officers’ Award Foundation’s mission is to recognize and reward excellence 
on the part of individual officers.  They are recognized for applying good business and 
management principles and sound judgment to their daily jobs of protecting the public. 
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